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Dear Kids Food Basket,

Thank you for donating extra seedlings to IGE so we could fill our five raised 
beds. This is our second year, investing our labor and growing plants for our 
community. A friend of a friend recommended you to us, so I contacted Ja-
son Lundberg, who assisted us in picking plants best for our conditions.

We have discussed donating whatever food we have at harvest time to a 
group such as Our Kitchen Table (OKT). But of course, if there is any way 
our produce is appropriate for your distribution process, you are welcome to 
it. In the meantime, we’ll be nibbling.

Thanks again!

Chuck Neller
Board member, Institute for Global Education

June 29, 2022


